
STATEMENT OF BUDGET IMPACT  
Budgetary Review of Proposed Resolution & 

Ordinances with Financial Implication. 
 

Date: August 19, 2019           File: BIS CRA 19-23 
 

 
Proposed Legislation: 
 
A RESOLUTION OF THE HOLLYWOOD, FLORIDA COMMUNITY REDEVELOPMENT 
AGENCY (“CRA”) AUTHORIZING THE APPROPRIATE CRA OFFICIALS TO EXECUTE 
AN AMENDMENT TO THE AGREEMENT WITH JOSEPH B. KALLER AND 
ASSOCIATES, P.A. (“JK”), FOR ADDITIONAL CONSTRUCTION ADMINISTRATION 
AND CONSULTING SERVICES IN CONNECTION WITH THE NEVADA STREET 
PARKING GARAGE, IN THE AMOUNT OF $16,835.00. 
 
Statement of Budget Impact:  
 
1.  No Budget Impact associated with this action; 
 
2.  Sufficient budgetary resources identified/available; 
 
3.  Budgetary resources not identified/unavailable; 
 
4.  Potential increase in Revenue is possible with this action; 
 
Explanation: 
 
On April 2, 2014, pursuant to Resolution R-BCRA-2014-14, the CRA Board approved 
expenditure of funds for the design of the Nebraska/Nevada Street Parking Garage by 
Joseph Kaller and Associates, Inc (“JK”). 
 
On July 3, 2017, via Resolution R-BCRA-2017-27, due to an approved modification of the 
project, an additional $70,000.00 was approved by the CRA Board for additional 
Construction Administration Services to be provided by JK. 
 
During the initial construction phase, Kaufman Lynn Construction (“KL”) encountered 
unforeseen conditions, including failure of the test piles.  As a result of these unforeseen 
conditions and the test pile failure, KL was awarded an extension of 102 days which 
required JK to perform additional tasks and spend  additional time to revise the drawings, 
coordinate with sub-consultants, make additional site visits, attend additional meetings, 
and more. 
 
JK seeks additional fees costs in the amount of $16,835.00 for the additional tasks and 
additional time, which enabled the contractor to continue working without interruption.  
The CRA Executive Director is recommending that JK be compensated for the additional 
services.   
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Funding for this additional fee is available in account number 
163.639901.55200.563010.000013.000.000.   
 
 
 
APPROVED BY: Yvette Scott-Phillip 
   Budget Manager 
   Hollywood Community Redevelopment Agency 


